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In Attendance:  Veronica Mortier, Greg Parrotto, Mike Capizzi, Ben Mack, Paul Rebovich , Pat O Toole,  

Tracey O’Toole, Jody Erdos, Mike Mortier, Rachel Malak, Mike Delduca, Michael Malak, Angela Rebovich.  

 

 

   
Secretary Report- Paul Rebovich 
-April meeting minutes handed out for review. No questions/concerns. Approved by all.  
 
 
Treasurer Report- Mike Capizzi  
-copy of budget/treasury report handed out 
-$8,000.00 of sponsorship money  
-concession stand has netted $368 as of now. 
-next year, we should budget more for the tailgate 
-we need to budget for playoff t-shirts 
-Checking account balance is $20,589.95 (with estimated remaining expenses of $14,324.08)  and savings 
balance of $793.23 
 
  
Promotions-Ben Mack 
-Yearbooks are completed and Ben is handing out to team parents today/next few days 
 
 
Vice President- Greg Parrotto 
-Concession stand going well. 
-Reminder to clean everything up/put away when closing for the day 
-We should budget ($800) for a fridge for next year, all agreed 
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General business: 
 
-We need playoff shirts for this year.  Kristen Mack is working on it. 
 
-Lots of great comments on the tailgate for the PNC game.  I guess we can say it was a Homerun! 
 
-Next year we should look into getting the baseball team involved in RaiderThon  ****   
 
-End of season parties:  Jr. High has their own. Coach and team parents coordinate. Budget $600. 
                JV/Varsity.  May 22, 2022 at North Boundary at 2:00 PM. 
                    J and J will cook on site.  $15/person (boosters will pay for players and coaches (40) $600. 
     We will email invitations for all to RSVP so we can get a headcount.  Parents will pay via check or cash at      
the event, $15 each. 
     Boosters will provide water and pop and inquire with Bruster and the Meadows about providing ice 
cream.  Boosters will pay for these.   
     Rachel Malak will work on the program 
     Each team will decide on a year-end gift for their coaches. 
 
Nominations for board in the 2022-2023 season.  The following were nominated, and each accepted 
nomination: 
-President- Greg Parrotto 
-Vice President- Mike Delduca 
-Treasurer- Mike Capizzi 
-Secretary- Paul Rebovich 
-Promotions- Stickle (solicitating sponsors) and Rachel Malak (social media) 
 
Voting will take place at next month’s meeting. 
 
             
 
 
 
Meeting adjourned at 6:20 PM 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   


